FROM: Linda O'Brien [obrien.32@osu.edu]
TO: Ron Severtis
SENT: Wed 3/12/2008 2:31 PM
Concurrence request for Communications 645 course proposal

Hi Ron,
Yes, the Undergrad Committee gave concurrence to Communications 645.  I have been waiting for Jill's signature because she has been in and out of the office so much with meetings.  I finally have it and can fax the form to you.  What is your fax number?
Linda O'Brien

Linda O'Brien
Undergraduate Studies Coordinator
Department of Women's Studies
The Ohio State University
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obrien.32@osu.edu 

